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Dear  
 
Local Government Official Information Request – Takarangi Farms Subdivision  

I refer to your official information request received by Western Bay of Plenty District Council 
on 3 February 2024 where you have requested documents regarding the Takarangi Farms 
Ltd in Te Puke. 
 
Please find the information you have requested by clicking the ShareFile links below: 
 
https://wbopdc.sharefile.com/public/share/web-sc9e9e6548d8b4e978e8747a1caa18915 
https://wbopdc.sharefile.com/public/share/web-s27c4cf148dcb4d25a48dc19049490e6e 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Alison Curtis 
General Manager Regulatory Services 

05 March 2024
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